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Public Invited to Attend Mayor Neal Andrews’ 
State of the City Address, March 26 

 
Ventura Mayor Neal Andrews will present the annual State of the City address in 
Council Chambers at City Hall, 501 Poli Street, on Monday, March 26, 2018 at 6 
pm.  A brief reception will precede the regularly scheduled Council meeting. 
 
The address, titled “Rebuilding Together,” will include accomplishments from the 
previous year and efforts related to rebuilding after the Thomas Fire. 
 
The public is welcome and encouraged to attend.  The State of the City address will 
be broadcast live on Channel 15 within Ventura city limits and rebroadcast 
thereafter. It can also be accessed online by visiting the City’s website at 
www.cityofventura.ca.gov and clicking “Videos.” 
 
This release is available on the City of Ventura website at 
www.cityofventura.ca.gov. ### 
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